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Every child, beginning at birth, will be healthy and successful. 

Executive Committee Meeting Minutes 

Monday, March 14, 2022 - 7:30 AM - This meeting was held via Zoom. 
 
C/J ECI Board members present:  Jack Willey (Chair), Linda Hledik (Vice Chair)   Staff:  Peggy Sellnau 

 
FY 2022 Site visits and preschools – Site visits for funded agencies are complete.  Preschools will be scheduled in 
the coming weeks.  
 
FY 2023 Contract renewals and RFP –  Contract renewals will be due April 15, 2022.  The Executive board agreed 
to divide the contract renewals among the board members and evaluate their programs for renewal.  
 
Recruitment of new board members- we will continue working on this. 
 
Provider presentations will be held monthly.  March will be I-Smile program, May will be Lutheran Services New 
Parent program.  In April, the board will be working on the budget, reviewing contracts, and reviewing third 
quarter reports.  
 
Early childhood education information – the Executive board reviewed information sent to the Clinton County 
Board of Supervisors about education programs for early childhood, requesting to be placed on the 
Clinton/Jackson ECI website.  The Executive board recommended only placing information from our own local 
providers on our website. Other information can be forwarded via email to providers as appropriate.  
 
Review agenda for 3/28/22 meeting. 
 
 
Next C/J ECI Board meeting is Monday, March 28 at 4:00 PM - held both in person in DeWitt at the Clinton 
County Satellite office and via Zoom. 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by:  Peggy Sellnau, Director 


